Please join us for a “Meet & Greet’ to
Welcome the New CUSD Superintendent
for the 2016 — 2017 School Year

Thursday, May 12, 2016
3:00 — 4:00 PM
District Office Board Room
201 Sixth Street in Coronado
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Unified School District

The New Superintendent's Employment Contract
for 2016-17 will be approved by the
Governing Board at 4:00 PM that day

at a Regular Board Meeting

RSVP to Kelley Englehart, (619) 522-8900 ext. 1010
Renglehart@coronadousd.net
Oor
Terri Freepartner, (619) 522-8900 ext. 1021
tfreepartner@coronadousd.net



